

Livonia Public Schools

District Services

Date: September 15, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Assistant Superintendent of Operation and District Services

Re: Sinking Fund Summer Update

I would like to update the board at Monday's Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting on the Summer Sinking Fund Projects. Collin Frink and Brian Weber, Plant Moran Realpoint, will be discussing the recent projects that have been worked on this summer.

The list below will be highlighted in their updates to the Board of Education.

Roofing Projects

- Churchill High School
- Webster Elementary School
- LPS Warehouse building
- Central Office building

Paving Projects

- Bentley Track
- Franklin High School
- Central Office building

<u>Athletics</u>

- Stevenson High School pool filtration system
- Stevenson High School Tennis courts

Thank you.

c: Board of Education

WG/AS